
 

 

 

 

 
March 2016 

 

Brother Knights, 

 

Think You Are Too Old for Coverage? Maybe Not  

 

 You are never too young or too old to consider purchasing life insurance. If you have a financial need for 

coverage, or will in the future, a permanent life insurance policy can be just the thing you need.  

 

 When you are young and presumably healthy, coverage will be very inexpensive when compared to 

purchasing the same policies when you are older.  

 

 If you’ve put off purchasing coverage, or you realize that you may need additional insurance, the Order may 

still be able to help you, even if other companies cannot. In fact, in 2012, the issue age of our permanent life 

insurance products was extended to age 80, and in 2014, the issue age of our term insurance was extended to 

age 70. Naturally, your health, and whether or not you smoke, will be taken into consideration, so underwriting 

standards for risk and age apply. But, the extensions are a great blessing for me – and it could be for you too. 

Now I can help members that I couldn’t help before. Are you or one of your brother knights one of those 

members? 

 

 Whether you’re 18 or 80, the Knights of Columbus has products that will work for you and your family. I 

look forward to discussing coverage with you.   

 

 Let’s talk soon to see how the Knights  

 

Fraternally Yours, 

George J Majoué 
George J. Majoue 

Supreme Council Insurance Field Agent 

CA LIC. #0I66577 

 

MOBILE: (805) 478-5200 

FAX: (877) 395-2328 

E-MAIL: george.majoue@kofc.org 


